



Jagannath Hall Alumni Association of Canada



We would like to express our thanks and gratitude to all the alumni and their family members for active participation and support to make a huge and memorable gathering to meet Professor Santi Narayan Ghosh, Honorary Professor of Department of Accounting and Information System, Dhaka University held on October 08, 2014.

Although we tried our best to make this program successful, some limitations might have caused inconvenience to you. We do apologize for that and be sure we will be more careful in our future program.

We also missed the members who could not attend the program in spite of having strong will and intent.

We would like to reiterate that we would be constantly relying on each other for all kinds of resources, both physical and emotional.

As always, we count on your kind cooperation and assistance.

Thank you again.

JHAAC Board of Directors October 8, 2014















